Clifton, NJ Family Church: New Jersey Family Church 10% Offering to the Cheon
Won Gung

Naokimi Ushiroda
March 20, 2025

Dear New Jersey Family Church Members,

Thank you for your participation and ongoing support. | hope this letter
finds you well.

As you may know, America has made a national pledge to offer $10 million
for the Cheon Won Gung project by April 13th, to commemorate the
entrance ceremony of the Cheon Il Sanctum. We have collected around
$8.7 million so far, and we are getting close to achieving our national goal.
In order to help with making this national offering possible, all local
churches have been asked to make a 10% offering based on their 2024
tithing income. By offering a portion of our tithing income, we can
symbolically and substantially have all of our members represented in this
historic project.

The NJFC tithing income for 2024 was $583,855, and 10% of that would be
$58,386. However, as the largest local church in America, | would like to
reach the Diamond level by making an offering of $80,000 from our
community. From a financial standpoint, we currently have $300K invested
in a CD and Chase bonds, as well as around $60K in our checking account.
Offering $80K would be a significant amount, and although challenging, it
is doable. And although this is more than the ask, | think this will be
something that we can all be proud of as the NJFC community.

Thank you again for your understanding and support. Please let me know
if you have any questions or concerns. May God Bless you and your family.

Sincerely,

I
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